
Hi Everyone,  
Our next “Community Coffee with Gerri” will be Thursday, March 8 at Longo’s on Laird at 
9:15 am. (The Community Coffee originally scheduled for February 26th has been 
cancelled. Please note this change in your calendar.)  
 

Along with our networking discussions we will be choosing representatives to two central 
board committees. Please consider if you would like to put your name forward (or email me 
if you know a person willing to do so). The central meetings are held monthly at the Board 
offices at 5050 Yonge Street.   
 

PARENT INVOLVEMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
1 representative and 1 alternate  
 

FRENCH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
1 representative and 1 alternate  
 

Please let me know if you are interested in these positions.  
 

Enjoy your Family Day!  
 
Regards,  
Gerri 


